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Circular

Date: 21.07.2014

All the IV/IV B.Tech and final year students of MBA are informed that we are planning to conduct GRE + TOEFL & CAT coaching with external coaching agency from Visakhapatnam in our campus.  
Hence, all the interested students are requested to register their names in Career Guidance Cell on or before 25.07.2014 (Friday)   by 5 P.M.          The coaching will be conducted on Saturdays.

(Convener, CGC)
Cc to: Director, Principal, PG – Director, All HoDs for circulation among IV.IV students, 

         Incharges: TPC, Saturday Modular Programs, Website & Library
